IN-PERSON LEARNING
s OPEN TO ALL BRONCHOS!

The health and safety of our entire Broncho community has never been more

important. Holly Area Schools is committed to offering In-Person Learning
for all Bronchos in the 2020-2021 school year, following all state safety
requirements and the district’s Return to Learn plan.

PUTTING SAFETY FIRST

Personal Protective (@)
Equipment (PPE)
« Staff must wear facial coverings,
except at meals
+ Students in grades Y5-12 must wear masks
at all times in school, except at meals

« Students and staff must wear masks
on the bus

+
+
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Continuous cleaning -
» Frequently touched surfaces
+ Classrooms cleaned after every transition period

- Safe use of cleaning products
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» Required use of hand sanitizer before
boarding bus

+ Busdriver, students and staff required to
wear facial coverings

+ Buses cleaned and disinfected between
each route

+ Symptomatic students cannot ride the bus
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Promoting good hygiene

« Soap, hand sanitizer, other )
supplies provided

« Instruction on proper handwashing

» Cooperation with the Oakland County
Health Department on all safety protocols

Spacing and movement
throughout the school day

+ Y5-5"-grade students will remain in one classroom
with limited transitions to other areas of the building.
« A majority of 6'"-12t%-grade students will remain
in one classroom with a cohort of peers and have
limited transitions to other areas of the building.
This will allow teachers to rotate into classrooms and
reduce student movement.

COMMITMENT TO
EXCELLENCE

In-Person Learning instruction
« In-Person interaction with classmates and teachers
« Participation in co-curricular activities
+ Use of Schoology Online Learning Management System
« Chromebook or iPad for every child

Families must complete a commitment form for In-Person Learning through the
Annual Skyward Online Verification at hask12.org on the Community/Parents page.
Email enrollment@hask12.org or call (248) 328-3106 for more information.
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